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Dear Member, 

Thank you to the Ladies for the recent coffee morning that made the club just over £200.  

Well done! 

Also thanks to Edwin and his team for keeping the Green looking and playing well. 

Friendly matches have been going well – losing some, winning some.  Do keep putting 

your names down to help Captain Edwin. 

Henry reported that the Men’s NDT matches had finished but we are upset that some 

clubs are well behind with their games and so we do not know how we will finish up as 

yet.  The Men’s O-60 team is Division 3 have been struggling but there are still several 

games to go, so ……. 

The Ladies are pleased to say that they have been fulfilling all their fixtures.  Well done. 

Competition Secretary has reported that the Aish Scroll (Mixed Pairs) and the Taylor Tapp 

Triples went well.  Sheila and Den won the Aish and Mike, Rob and Brian the T.T.T.  Next 

day tournament coming up is the Nora Tapp Trophy.  Do please get your names down 

asap. 

President’s Day was a great success.  Big thank you to President Marcia for the super 

meal.  Everyone had a real treat.  A spider was held and the proceeds to Marcia’s 

charity, Heart Foundation, was very welcome.  The competition was won by Roy Osman – 

well done Roy. 

Do keep the competitions going – all moving on nicely but the days quickly disappear. 

You are asked for donations of bottles for the Fayre (3rd August) and these can be left in 

the clubhouse. 

Please note – next coffee morning is on Friday 16th August.  Do please support this event. 

On Monday 22nd July we are hosting the Ladies County Unbadged Pairs. 

Please note – I am publishing future Newsletters on our website.  The link for this is as 

below. 

https://www.hugofox.com/community/morchard-bishop-bowling-club-15289/home 

Best wishes,   

Brian. 

Next Committee Meeting :    Thursday 15th August 2019 at 7:30 pm in the clubhouse. 

Items for the Newsletter can be sent to me by email to :  mrbrian.poole@tiscali.co.uk 

 


